
From: Vadim Toader  

Sent: 14 April 2025 21:31 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objection to planning proposal ref 2025/0484/P 

To whom it may concern, 

  

I'm a homeowner on Rosemont Road and would like to object to the planning 

proposal 2025/0484/P. 

Please see comments attached. 

Best, 

Vadim 



 



 



 

 
 
 

Vadim-Radu Toader 


